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 Emerald News 

What a week! The children have come back ready to learn and very excited about our new 

environment. Our project will officially kick off next week!  

    

With the help of our animals we have introduced our ELLI 

learning powers which will help develop the children to 

understand themselves as a learner. The main power this 

week is the chameleon. The children have adapted to their 

new class, teachers and routines brilliantly.  

The children have drawn some impressive sea creatures this week trying to focus on using 

the space and using dark and light lines to make details stand out. They peer critiqued 

each other using warm (good) and cool feedback (something to improve) to help redraft 

and make their drawings even better. Here are a few for you to enjoy! 

 

Reading books have come home so it would be great to see the children reading every 

evening, if possible. We have been recapping different ways of making a number and are 

trying to learn the written form of numbers.  

Next week on Thursday 12th September @ 3:30-3:55 will be ‘Meet the teacher’. I will 

be discussing what goes on in year 1, including what phonic screening involves and you can 

ask any questions. Teachers will be on the playground to supervise any children with you 

as it can be hard to fit everyone in the classroom. Hope to see you all there!  

If you have your DBS ready for you to come in and help then there is a meeting with Mrs 

Williams on Thursday 12th September @ 9:00am to finalise the process and we can 

then discuss any days you can come in to help.  

Just a huge thank you for all the support and well wishes from you all it means a lot. Here 

is to another great year working together!   Miss Tyler 
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